
 

COUNCIL ACTION SUMMARY SHEET 

MEETING DATE: February 10, 2025 

TOPIC Request to Combine DDA Board of Directors with Planning Commission 

 

BACKGROUND BRIEF:  

Administration is submitting its report and recommendation to Village Council on the request from 
Council Member Lamb to combine the DDA Board of Directors with the Planning Commission as 
directed by the Village Council at its November 25, 2024, meeting.  It is the Village Manager’s finding 
that the interests of the community are best served by maintaining a separate DDA Board of Directors 
and Planning Commissioin. 

Attached is the Village Manager’s report dated February 6, 2025. 

SUMMARY OF PREVIOUS COUNCIL ACTION:  

11/25/2024 – Council direct the Village Manager to enter a discussion with the DDA Executive Director, 
to weigh the relative merits of the proposal and make the recommendation to Village Council on what 
they feel may be in the best interests of the community. 

FINANCIAL IMPACT:  

None 

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  

To accept the report and recommendation of the Village Manager to maintain separate DDA Board of 
Directors and Planning Commission as requested by the Village at its November 25, 2024, regular 
meeting. 


